
 

 

Beyond the Yellow Ribbon Moorhead Minutes 

 

August 13, 2015 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Bakke at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Members: Brad H., Gary O, Larry N, Jeri V, John P, Eric M., Mark S, JoAnn C, Kelly 

B, 

President Bakke and Gail B. 

 

Secretary’s Report: 

 

Gail explained that the report had been misplaced and that she would continue to look for 

them and then give the July report. 

 

Treasurers Report: 

 

President Bakke gave a brief report as Tim H. was at another commitment. President 

Bakke mentioned the Bus Passes for VSO for $120.00 was already in the budget. Also 

that $124.00 had been approved for work shoes for a Veteran. The veteran had gotten a 

job and was required to have steel toed boots 

 

The checking account balance   $1,879.69 

 

With the Outstanding Checks #5079, 5095, 5096 and 5097 Adjusted Balance $1,092.28 

Motion was made to approve the treasurers report as given. Motion was approved. 

 

Guard Report 

 

Brad Hurajt reported that they have received matching donations for the gym, so the 

ribbon cutting ceremony would possibly be held in early September. 

 

VSO Report:  

 

President Bakke reported that they had received 52 applications to fill the position for 

Clay County Service Officer. 6 of those were interviewed, with it being down to 1. He 

could not mention who it was so hopefully we will be hearing soon. 

 

Fundraising Report:  
 

The flyers have been made and Gail will be dropping them off at businesses in Moorhead 

and that Dan H. will be going to Walmart, Sam’s Club and etc. 

Anyone that would like to drop items off for the silent auction to bring them to the VFW 

Post #1223. No changes of the time and the place since last meeting. The dinner will still 

be served at Post #1223 because of the kitchen space. 

 



 

 

 

Old Business: There was none 

 

New Business:  

 

Bike Night and the Classic Show was going to be tonight at the VFW Post #1223. 

Looking for a good evening as the weather was nice (HOT) 

 

Larry Nicholson with the Vietnam Veterans talked about how rewarding it was to go out 

to the schools and speak in the classrooms about a veterans experience and flag etiquette. 

 

The next meeting will be on Thursday September 10th , same place and time. 

President Bakke adjourned the meeting at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Gail Brekke, Secretary 


